
Borrisokane Community College 

Open Night 2021 

 

We are planning to have an Open Night at Borrisokane Community College on Tuesday 

November 9th.  Due to Covid 19 restrictions we will have to control the number of visitors 

to the school at any time. With this in mind we are inviting 5th and 6th class students from 

feeder primary schools as follows: 

Date and Time Primary Schools 

9th November 2021 7pm  Borrisokane, Aglish, Kyle Park, Kilruane, 
Ballinree, Toomevara, Moneygall. 

9th November 2021 8pm Terryglass, Kilbarron, Kiladangan, Carrig, 
Lorrha, Redwood, Rathcabbin. 

9th November 2021 9pm Ardcroney, Cloughjordan No.1 & No. 2, 
Dunkerrin, Shinrone 

 

Parents of students attending other Primary Schools will need to contact Borrisokane 

Community College for a time slot to attend the Open Night – 067 27268 or 

info@borrisokanecc.ie  

If the above time does not suit, parents can contact the school to make an alternative 

arrangement to view the school and its facilities 

To manage numbers only students from 5th and 6th class Primary Schools can attend with 

one or two parents. All visitors must report to the reception area on arrival and wear a face 

mask.  A guide will show you around the school and please follow the guides instructions. 

Our school website has information on the school with many videos showing subject and 

extra curricular activities. You can also take a virtual tour of the school from the website. 

Our school website is www.borrisokanecc.ie and you will find a link to the enrolling 

information on the home page. 

 

Please note we are now accepting enrolments for students who wish to commence first 

year at Borrisokane Community College for the school year 2022/2023.  The closing date for 

enrolments is January 6th 2022.  

If you have any queries do not hesitate to contact the school by phone or email – 

info@borrisokanecc.ie  or phone 067 27268. 
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